
Dear Randy Sidney, 

We know that Democrats like you voted in the Primary but — we have a problem. 
Check out this headline: 

  

 

 
31 percent. That’s not only dismal, it could mean disaster this Fall. 

With this low Primary turnout number – together with the fact that there are no 
statewide candidates on the ballot this year – we are facing a turnout CRISIS. 

Election Day is just over two months away, and Fall is approaching. We need to boost 
our voter turnout programs IMMEDIATELY. 

We know when people vote, Democrats win. Can you donate $5 help us boost 
our voter turnout program? 

On Friday, the Primary Election was certified, which means we know what we’re facing 
for the General Election.  

I’ll level with you — it’s not going to be easy. 

Conservative special interests like Big Oil are funneling money into conservative PACs, 
the State Republican Party, and the coffers of some of the most conservative 
Republican candidates and incumbents. 

They’re fighting tooth and nail to protect the Republican State Senate majority. 

Meanwhile, back in Washington, D.C., Republicans are threatening ANOTHER 
government shutdown.  

Now that fall is almost here, get ready for a barrage of money from conservative Super 
PACs and wealthy backers, who will spend money hand-over-fist to make sure 
conservative Republicans and the Tea Party are able to carry out their extreme agenda. 

They have Super PACs. We have you. Contribute $5 and help us turn out voters 
and win this Fall. 
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Join us today as we battle for our values. This election could be a defining moment for 
our country and our state. 

Thank you for all you do, 

Karen Deal 
Executive Director 
Washington State Democrats 
  

Contributions are not tax deductible for federal income tax purposes. 
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